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To /McKeon Energy Co., Ltd

E mail: kerﬂmckenna@mckeoncorg.com

mckeonirag@gmail.com
Subject / Tender No. MOE-HQ3/2017 Al-Qayara Topping Unit

Dear Sirs:

With Reference to your E mail dated 11/6/2017 and your submitted offer for

a/m Tender.
Kindly be informed that MOE preliminary accepted your offer and we are under

processing to coordinate with another Iragi  Governmental authorities to

Complete the last tender’s requirements .

Please do not consider this letter as an obligation until advising you with the

last status.

Best Regards

Raad Qassim Mohammed
D.G Investment & Contracts Office
Ministry Of Electricity

21 16/2017

c.Cc

— Deputy Minister Office for production affairs /for attention of H.E the Deputy..With best regards.
- Investments & Contracts Office/ DG Assistance..with best regards and references.
- Investments & Contracts Office/Tender Department ... With best regards..
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